
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 14th June 2019 

 

Dear parents and carers of KS2 children, 

 

On Tuesday 25th June we are holding a KS2 learning together event in the school grounds. 

The focus of this event is outdoor learning and we will be doing an observation trail, which 

you will be able to enjoy with your child/children. 

 

You are warmly invited to join us for this event, from 3:00 – 3:30 on Tuesday 25th June.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Kind regards, 

KS2 teachers 

 
 


